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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for Option E
1 message

Kathleen Haggerty <kath.haggerty@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 8:45 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello!

I would like to express my support for Option E (a new middle school).

Thank you!

Kathleen Haggerty

--
Kathleen Haggerty
207-712-4020
kath.haggerty@gmail.com

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
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